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MINUTES 
SCHOOL BOARD EXPULSION HEARINGS 

(Closed to the Public) 
 Monday, April 9, 2012 - 4:00 p.m. 

Baker County School Board Room (270 South Boulevard East, Macclenny, Florida) 

 The Baker County School Board met on Monday, April 9, 2012, at 4:00 p.m. in the District 

School Board Room located at 270 South Boulevard East, Macclenny, Florida. The purpose of this 

meeting was to hold a closed expulsion hearing on Baker County Middle School student case 

#040920124004441. The following Board Members were present to wit: Chairperson Richard “Dean” 

Griffis, Vice-Chairperson Patricia C. Weeks, Earl “Dwight” Crews, and Jesse D. Davis. School Board 

Member Charlie M. Burnett, III (Artie) was not in attendance at the expulsion hearing. Superintendent 

Sherrie Raulerson and School Board Attorney Jonathan Oliff were both in attendance. The student, the 

student’s guardian grandmother, and the student’s neighbor were all in attendance. 

 Chairperson Griffis called the closed expulsion hearing on Baker County Middle School 

student case #040920124004441 to order and then turned the proceedings over to Superintendent 

Raulerson. After hearing the evidence and testimonies presented, Superintendent Raulerson made the 

recommendation to expel Baker County Middle School student case #040920124004441 from the 

Baker County Public Schools for the remainder of the 2011-2012 school year and the first semester of the 

2012-2013 school year, which includes the Adult Education Program. The recommendation includes that 

Baker County Middle School student case #040920124004441 is not eligible for the early re-entry 

program. Upon returning to the Baker County Public Schools, Baker County Middle School student 

case #040920124004441 must re-enter through the alternative school setting at Baker County Middle 

School for a minimum of forty-five (45) days. As recommended by Superintendent Raulerson, Patricia 

Weeks made a motion to approve, seconded by Dwight Crews. The motion carried 4-0. 

  

Richard Dean Griffis, Board Chairperson Sherrie Raulerson, Superintendent of Schools 

 
MINUTES 

SCHOOL BOARD EXPULSION HEARINGS 
(Closed to the Public) 

 Monday, April 9, 2012 - 4:30 p.m. 
Baker County School Board Room (270 South Boulevard East, Macclenny, Florida) 

 The Baker County School Board met on Monday, April 9, 2012, at 4:30 p.m. in the District 

School Board Room located at 270 South Boulevard East, Macclenny, Florida. The purpose of this 

meeting was to hold a closed expulsion hearing on Baker County High School student case 

#040920124303325. The following Board Members were present to wit: Chairperson Richard “Dean” 

Griffis, Vice-Chairperson Patricia C. Weeks, Earl “Dwight” Crews, and Jesse D. Davis. School Board 

Member Charlie M. Burnett, III (Artie) was not present at the expulsion hearing. The student was not 
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present at the hearing; however, the student’s mother, father, and sister were all in attendance. 

 Chairperson Griffis called the closed expulsion hearing on Baker County High School student 

case #040920124303325 to order and then turned the proceedings over to Superintendent Raulerson. 

After hearing the evidence and testimonies presented, Superintendent Raulerson made the 

recommendation to expel Baker County High School student case #040920124303325 from the Baker 

County Public Schools for the remainder of the 2011-2012 school year and the first semester of the 2012-

2013 school year, which includes the Adult Education Program. The recommendation includes that 

Baker County High School student case #040920124303325 is eligible for the early re-entry program. 

Upon returning to the Baker County Public Schools, Baker County High School student case 

#040920124303325 must re-enter through the alternative school setting at Baker County High School for 

a minimum of forty-five (45) days. As recommended by Superintendent Raulerson, Dwight Crews made 

a motion to approve, seconded by Jesse Davis. The motion carried 4-0. 

  

Richard Dean Griffis, Board Chairperson Sherrie Raulerson, Superintendent of Schools 

 
MINUTES 

SCHOOL BOARD EXPULSION HEARINGS 
(Closed to the Public) 

 Monday, April 9, 2012 - 5:00 p.m. 
Baker County School Board Room (270 South Boulevard East, Macclenny, Florida) 

 The Baker County School Board met on Monday, April 9, 2012, at 5:00 p.m. in the District 

School Board Room located at 270 South Boulevard East, Macclenny, Florida. The purpose of this 

meeting was to hold a closed expulsion hearing on Baker County Middle School student case 

#040920125004512. The following Board Members were present to wit: Chairperson Richard Dean 

Griffis, Vice-Chairperson Patricia C. Weeks, Charlie M. Burnett, III (Artie), Earl “Dwight” Crews, and 

Jesse D. Davis. Superintendent Sherrie Raulerson and School Board Attorney Jonathan Oliff were both 

in attendance. The student and the student’s step-father were both in attendance. 

 Chairperson Griffis called the closed expulsion hearing to order and then turned the proceedings 

over to Superintendent Raulerson. After hearing the evidence and testimonies presented, Superintendent 

Raulerson made the recommendation to expel Baker County Middle School student case 

#040920125004512 from the Baker County Public Schools for the remainder of the 2011-2012 school 

year and the first semester of the 2012-2013 school year, which includes the Adult Education Program. 

The recommendation includes that Baker County Middle School student case #040920125004512 is 

eligible for the early re-entry program. Upon returning to the Baker County Public Schools, Baker 

County Middle School student case #040920125004512 will be required to reenter through the 

alternative school setting at Baker County Middle School for a minimum of forty-five (45) days unless an 
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earlier release is deemed appropriate by the Superintendent and/or administrator. As recommended by 

Superintendent Raulerson, Artie Burnett made a motion to approve, seconded by Patricia Weeks. The 

motion carried 5-0. 

  

Richard Dean Griffis, Board Chairperson Sherrie Raulerson, Superintendent of Schools 

 


